ATTACHMENT 11

3 February 2016

King & Lynn Wu

882 W. McKinley Avenue
Sunnyvale, CA 94086

To:

City of Sunnyvale

Department of Community Development
Planning Division

456 West Olive Avenue

Sunnyvale, CA 94088

We will appeal the decision regarding the project to add a full bath and bedroom on the ground
floor of our home. We will have a letter from Lynn Wu's doctor stating the necessity for a full path and
bedroom on the ground floor. We look forward to addressing any concerns when we meet with the city
council. ‘

Sincerely,

King and Lynn Wu
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